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TORRINGTON CT – April 6, 2017  
 
Due to the weather and current conditions outside, we have decided to move the Egg Hunt 
from Oak Avenue Sports Complex to a new location this year.  The Annual Easter Egg Hunt will 
be held Saturday, April 8th at 11:00 AM SHARP at the Torrington High School Turf Field, located 
at 153 South Main Street.  All Participants should arrive at 10:45 AM.  Enter the Athletic 
Complex through the gated entrance off of the parking lot located to the far left of the high 
school, next to the gymnasium.  Please observe and adhere to the rules posted at the entrance 
near the gate.  Please note that no food, drinks, glass containers, tobacco products, cleats, or 
shoes with heals are permitted in the sports complex/turf field. 
 
This event is open to Pre-school children through 3rd Grade.  All participants shall bring their 
own basket and join in the egg hunt!  Please arrive promptly, as the eggs will go fast!  A 
rain/snow date is set for April 9th at 11 AM.   
 
For more information, contact the Parks and Recreation Department at (860) 489-2274. 
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